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4 S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

C Ob h***** September 12, 1979
OFFICE OF THE

QkCH AIR MAN

Mr. John J. Gunther
Er utive Director
United States Conference of Mayors
1620 Eye Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Gunther:

I thank you for the resolutions and other information which you sent to
me on August 10, 1979. The State Programs staff office has siace met
with Mr. Clancy and reviewed the ongoing emergency preparedness program
with him.

I will be pleased to meet with you to discuss how the Conference and the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission can work together to insure that cities
located near nuclear facilities are adequately prepared for all potential
emergency situations. My staff will contact you shortly regarding the
time and place. q
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' Sincerely,
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D6sephM.Hendrie

Chairman
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